

Dear Donor,

Hello, my name is Evie Skog, and I am a fresh man at Mother McAuley. I want to express my gratitude for being selected as a recipient of the Bautista Memorial Scholarship. Your support is extremely appreciated. This scholarship means so much to me and my family because it helps ease the stress of financial burdens. With everything going on in the world, specifically COVID, this scholarship will help my family out so much. Like the Bautista's taught, community service is so important, and I will definitely make sure to continue on in my service journey once again, thank you so much for your generosity. In Gratitude, Evie (Freihman)